
Paletteers Board Meeting Minutes 10/15/18

Members attending: Jan Rogers, Bobbie Geyselaers, Kathy Ravenhorst-Adams,
Bob Murphy, John Landy, Jan Avery and Linda Kiniry 

Meeting opened at 1:00

The following business was covered.

 November 6, meeting will be at the Downstreet community center 22 
Keith Ave, Barre. Guest speaker Charlie Dindo; "The art of designing 
and creating monuments".

Refreshment will be provided by Jan Avery and Christine Rousseau.

This will be our annual meeting.

 December 1 at 1:30PM will be our Holiday Party. We will be gathering 
at the Cornerstone restaurant. It was decided that we will have a Yankee 
Swap. Jan Rogers volunteered to organize this.

 Our members Survey had 8 members responding. We will continue with 
this until we feel we have an adequate response number.

 Notices of our meetings and events will be posted on our website, email 
reminders will be sent to members and Bobbie Geyselaers will call those
without email.

 There was a discussion about increasing our membership. We will be 
reaching out to our past members and invite them to rejoin. John has 
created a Paletteer pamphlet with information about us with a 
membership application. We will distribute pamphlets in area locations. 
Hopefully, this will increase our membership. 

 Our historical scrap books are in the process of being digitized at the 
Granite Museum. We will be needing to find storage for them when 
completed. There was a brief discussion about storing and loaning our 
display panels, and the ownership of the hanging system at the library. 
The display panels will be loaned on a case by case basis, with a 
tendency not to loan them. The hanging system belongs to the library.

John Weaver will be updating our scrapbook.

 Kathy Ravenhorst-Adams is completing a list of people that might be 
future guest speakers at our meetings and any workshops we might be 
interested offering. We will be having three shows in the Milne room in 



2019, an August show at the Wood Art Gallery (8/6 -30) and one at the 
Granite Museum dates not yet set.

 We will be setting up a schedule for painting the Summer St. mural. 
Supplies for the mural will be donated by Allen Lumber and Sherwin 
Williams. The work will be done in January at the Granite Museum. 
There are 44 separate 4x8 foot panels to be painted. The painting 
schedule will need to accommodate many members due to the volume of
painting needed.

 2019 meeting dates are being worked on and are pending completion of 
the construction at the Library. We will be changing our meetings to the 
2nd Monday of the month, trying to accommodate more members. Our 
February meeting will be a Saturday afternoon with a Pot Luck Lunch. 
Time and place pending. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:40.

Linda Kiniry, President


